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Parish Clerk <houghtonparishcouncil@gmail.com>

Fwd: Houghton Drainage meeting 

Parish Clerk <houghtonparishcouncil@gmail.com> 14 January 2021 at 10:00
To: Parish Clerk <houghtonparishcouncil@gmail.com>

I can confirm I have checked our mapping system and the Highway drainage system was last
cleared in April 2020. There were no issues noted with the system shown on Map 1 below and it all
appears to be clear and working. 

 

The area on Map 2 doesn’t appear to have been fully cleared so I will arrange for my Assistant
Highway Engineer, Steve Read to raise an order. There is also a note that a CCTV survey may be
required on the culvert opposite Willows House so we will have that carried out at the same time.
Once this has been completed we’ll be in a position to understand if any further repairs are
required to the system.

 

Unfortunately I am unable to give you a specific timescale for these works and in all likelihood, due
to the current workload for the jetting machine following the September/October storms it will most
likely be early next year before I am able to have this completed.

 

I will arrange to have the issue of the private ditching running through Willow House logged for our
Flood and Water Management Team to look at and ask that they update you on progress in due
course.

 

MAP 1
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Map 2
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